
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 9th NOVEMBER 2023 

More overleaf 

Friday 10th November - Non Uniform Day for Tombola  
Friday 10th November - Last day for Christmas Card orders (see below) 
Monday 13th November - Year 3/4 - Techniquest Science Discovery Trip 
Friday 17th November - Non Uniform Day for Children in Need  (see below) 
Tuesday 21st November - Year 5 & Year 6 - 20th Century Fashion Day (see overleaf) 
Friday 24th November - Non Uniform Day for Hamper items  (see below) 
Monday 27th November - Last week of After School Clubs 
Tuesday 28th November - Flu vaccination— (See overleaf) 
Thursday 30th November - Christmas Fair in the School Hall - 4.30-6.30pm 
Monday 4th December - Reception Production - 9.30am  
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 9.30am   
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 5.30pm   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 9.30am   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 5.30pm   
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Service - 9.30am  
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch  
Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 & Year 6 Production - 5.30pm  
Wednesday 13th December - Pantomime - Jack and the Beanstalk - Pavilion Theatre 
Friday 15th December - School closes for end of term break at 3.15pm 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 - School re-opens for the Spring Term 
(Tuesday 2nd January 2024 is a staff inset day) 

 Non-Uniform Day Friday 10th November  
On Friday 10th November we are holding a non-uniform day.  We are asking for bottles of alcoholic, no     
alcoholic wine and boxes of chocolates for the tombola.  Thank you  

 
Non-Uniform Day Friday 24th November 

We are asking for bottles of alcohol/biscuits/chocolates/gift sets for our non-uniform day on Friday 24th 
November.  We hope to make up some fabulous hampers with the donations to give as prizes in our Christmas 
raffle.  The funds raised go towards supporting forthcoming workshops and events. Tickets will be sold at 
the beginning of December - details to follow.  
Children can wear their favourite Christmas jumpers / tops or any festive colours. 

To support our anti-bullying week this year, we will hold our annual odd socks day on Monday 13th       
November 2023.  All children are invited to support this national campaign to celebrate what makes us 
all unique. Simply wear any odd socks - long, short, striped, spotty to school with your uniform - even 
year 3/4 children too, who are going on their school trip that day! This is a non-fundraising event, so no 
donations are necessary. 
 
It helps us think about respecting the fact we are all individuals who are all different.  More             
importantly, it is ok to be different and that we should treat each other kindly at all times with the  
utmost respect, despite our differences. 

Christmas Cards 
If you wish to place an order please do so by Friday 10th November online via the Class Funding website.   
The school receives commission on all orders placed.   Thank you for your continued support.   



 Flu Vaccinations 
The NHS immunisation team will be visiting school on Tuesday 28th November to deliver the childhood flu 
programme. 
 
The Nasal Flu Vaccine has proven to be highly effective in reducing the number of respiratory related GP 
and hospital visits in school aged children and is offered to all pupils from Reception - Year 6. 
 
This is a paperless exercise again this year and you will receive details of how to complete a consent form 
via the NHS website today.  You should complete one for each child.   
 
Consent forms must be submitted at least 2 days before the session to be triaged by a nurse.  

Reminders 
Now the weather is becoming unsettled children can bring in plain/dark coloured joggers for outdoor PE. 
Please can you send them in with their PE Kits. 
 
Can we please ask that you keep to the footpath when entering and leaving the school premises and do not 
cut across the roundabout which is used for vehicular access.   
 
Please be respectful of our neighbours when parking near the school to pick up or drop off children. 

Children In Need Appeal Day 
We will once again be supporting the Children In Need appeal.  
 
BBC Children in Need is a fundraiser and grant giver. That means that they ask the 
public to raise and donate lots of money to help change the lives of disadvantaged 
children and young people across the UK.  This year they are making children’s mental 
wellbeing their number one priority.  
 
This year’s appeal takes place on Friday 17th November which will be a   
non-uniform day with a suggested donation of £1.00 per pupil going to the appeal. 
A collection bucket will be at the front of school that day.  
 
Thank you for your support. 

Pantomime Visit 
We have now sent home the letter for our visit to the Pantomime at the Pavillion Theatre, New Brighton 
which takes place on Wednesday 13th December. 
 
We would like all reply slips and payments - either via SCO pay or the school office back by Monday 20th       
November please.    

School Shop 
Just to let you know that the school shop will be open on Wednesday 22nd November.  If your child wishes 
to bring in some money then they do not need more than £2. The School shop will only be open for Year 1 to 
Year 6 on this occasion. 
 
Please note the school office are unable to take forgotten money to the classrooms so please make sure they 
bring it in with them. 

Year 5 & Year 6 20th Century Fashion Day 
As part of our current topic our Year 5 and Year 6 children are having a 20th Century Fashion dress up day 
(60’s, 70’s & 80’s)  on Tuesday 21st  November.    This has changed from Friday 24th November. 


